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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi industrial robot  “MELFA”.
Production of the following “RP-ADH series” will be discontinued.
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Applicable to: 

MITSUBISHI  ELECTRIC  CORPORATION

1. Models to be discontinued
RP -1 ADH, RP -3 ADH, RP -5 ADH
*Special spec products of the same series are also included.
The option for CR1DA series controllers will be discontinued 
when production of RP-ADH series is discontinued.

2. Schedule
・Order acceptance:  Through February 28,2021
・Production discontinuation: May 31,2021

3. Reasons for discontinuing production
Due to the production discontinuation of internal component of RP-ADH series , 
continuous production will be difficult, 

4. Repair acceptance
・Repair acceptance:  Through May 31,2028

(For 7 years after production discontinuation)

5. Alternative Models
None.
We will consult individually about technical proposals and replacement support.
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